
From: Graham Butson <g.butson206@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, 13 November 2019 6:42 PM
To: Renee Ezzy <Renee.Ezzy@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: 3 matters 46 Victoria Pde- Submissions - Certifier - Ausgrid

We note ours and D Schmidt submission is recorded. M West and people from Dungowan advise they 
also have submitted so if you see them could you record on the site.

We made a submission to the Certifier and they advise that they have put the matter to the developer and 
are awaiting their response. 

You may not be aware but the substation is damaged. I contacted Ausgrid and they advised that as the 
developer did not make a proper application in regards to the blast wall they are in dispute with the 
developer. Does this make sense to you and should some form of application they should have made and 
are there any issues the council should be aware of in regards to Ausgrid?

Rgds Graham

Sent: 14/11/2019 9:50:46 AM
Subject: MOD2019/0499: 3 matters 46 Victoria Pde- Submissions - Certifier - Ausgrid


